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The American Geophysical Union (AGU) science and policy blog, "The Bridge" will be looking at the 115th Congress, slated to 

begin in January 2017. This two part post, gives an overview of the new faces in Congress, and what to expect for leadership 

changes within the House and Senate, and proposed rule changes. Also covered are notable "shake ups," new committee chairs and 

steps for AGU scientists going forward. 

Tags: 
geotimes, policy, congress

https://www.americangeosciences.org
https://www.americangeosciences.org/
https://www.americangeosciences.org/geotimes/agu-looking-115th-congress
https://www.americangeosciences.org/society/american-geophysical-union
https://www.americangeosciences.org/sites/default/files/styles/half-hidef/public/blog-images/AGU-logo-blue_620x375.jpg?itok=rAQCIjtb
http://www.americangeosciences.org/society/american-geophysical-union
http://thebridge.agu.org/
http://thebridge.agu.org/2016/11/23/breaking-115th-congress-part-ii/
http://www.house.gov
http://www.senate.gov
http://thebridge.agu.org/2016/11/23/breaking-115th-congress-part-ii-ii/
https://www.americangeosciences.org/tags/geotimes
https://www.americangeosciences.org/tags/policy
https://www.americangeosciences.org/tags/congress

